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The “Love to Pray” Sunday school class will meet in B1 beginning 

today.  

 

 

Impact bowling: Young Adults, join us at for a fun night of bowling at 

Trindle Bowl on March 12 at 6:30! Contact Chad & Em Brubaker or Brent 

& Avis Whitesel with any questions.  

 

 

Our New Hope Ministries donation item this month is dish soap. 

Place donations in the box under the coat rack outside the church office. 

 

 

Join us for Eat ‘n’ Run Wednesday at 5:15 p.m. and enjoy Taco Rice 

Bowls (Chicken, Rice, Beans, Cheese), Tortilla Chips, Fresh Veggies/
Applesauce & Dessert. Gluten-free options will be available. 

 

 

Interested in trying a small group? Ron and Jaylene Shannon are  

willing to lead a small group every week for 6 weeks from 6:30-8 p.m. 

on  Sunday nights starting March 3.  The topic will be a discussion from 

the morning message. If you are interested, please contact them as soon 

as possible. 

 

 

Easter Choir: Please join us! Rehearsals will be held March 17, 24, 31, 

and April 7 (i.e., every Sunday March 17 through April 7). Choir will sing at 

the morning service on Palm Sunday, April 14th.   

 

Put your change to work!  Loose change, paper money and even 

checks (please make them out to: MCC) can be placed in the collection 

container is located on the narthex table.  

 

 

Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may 

drop it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby 

so that we can greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

“Where do my children go during worship?” 

 

Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for the first part of  

the service and then will be released to their classes mid-service.   

Cherub Church (k-grade 2) meets in the class across from the men's  

restroom and Junior Church (grades 3-5) will be meeting in Room B1. 

Please pick your child up from their classroom in a timely man-

ner after the service.  If you're visiting, please fill out a Cherub/Junior 

Church Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and bring your child 

to meet their teacher near the coffee bar/welcome center when the  

children are dismissed from the service.  

On April 6th we will be hosting a mandated reporter training 

from 11 a.m. - 2:30 p.m.  A mandated reporter is an adult required to  

report suspected child abuse if they have reasonable cause to suspect that 

a child is a victim of child abuse.  If you volunteer in Children's or Youth 

Ministry, you are a mandated reporter.  This training promotes child  

safety by increasing the knowledge of mandated reporters regarding the 

identification of the signs of abuse and neglect and explaining the process 

for reporting abuse.  If you have not had this training in the past, we 

strongly urge you to sign up.  The training is FREE and a free lunch will 

be provided.  Please register by March 23rd by signing up on the bulletin 

board in the narthex or at dillsburgbic.org/mrtraining   

http://dillsburgbic.org/mrtraining

